
REMEMBERING

Charles Henry Marlow (Chick)
December 11, 1932 - July 5, 2015

Tribute from Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff

Mark Memorial Funeral Services Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Tiffany Kapsha

Relation: Relationship - How did you know the deceased?

Dear Bev, Trace and family, so sorry to hear of your loss. I will always have fond memories of the

times we spend volunteering together for the SPCA years ago. My thought are with all of you.

Tribute from Wendy Cullum (Carry)

Relation: He was a "mentor" to me

Bev, Trace, and family....  Chick was a mentor to me in many ways.  With horses, and Boston Terriers

- along with Bev.  He was such a good man.  I remember him fondly because he was always involved

in the things I was - Maverick Riding Club for example.  I respected him, trusted his knowledge and

advice, and held him in the highest esteem.  I am so sorry we have lost another great man.  I can't be

in Cranbrook for the services due to work, but I send my and my Mom's deepest gratitude and

condolences for all Chick meant to me/us, and so many others.  His memory will shine on long after

he moves to greener pastures.  With much love.....Wendy.

Tribute from Jim & Lila Mcgovern

Relation: Friend

We were so sorry to hear this news. Our thoughts & prayers are with all of you. Our sincere

condolence to Bev & all the family.

Jim & Lila Mcgovern


